SUMMIT TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION May 20, 2003

MEMBERS PRESENT: Ronald Whitaker, Chairman; Richard Erhardt, Robert Simmons, Kenneth Strobel, Stephen Artz, Raymond McQuillan, , and John Worden, Summit Township Zoning Administrator.

MEMBERS ABSENT: Dennis Hackett, Secretary; Patrick Dunigan, and Mary Ann Hitt, Township Board Liaison.

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MEMBERS PRESENT: Larry Dunn, Marcia Stobie, and Kevin Thomson. Chairman; Scott Elliott, Summit Township Liaison.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Whitaker, on Tuesday May 20, 2003, at 7:00 pm, in the meeting room at the Township Hall.

A motion was made by K. Strobel, supported by R. McQuillan, to appoint R. Erhardt as Acting Secretary. The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by S. Artz, supported by K. Strobel to approve the minutes of the April 15, 2003 meeting as written. The motion carried unanimously.

The members of the Planning Commission and Zoning Board of Appeals met to review the proposed revisions to the Zoning Ordinance.

A motion was made by R. McQuillan, supported by S. Artz to adjourn the meeting. The motion carried unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 9:06 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard Erhardt, Acting Secretary Summit Township Planning Commission